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Date: June 6, 2013
Re: Minutes from the June 5, 2013 Luncheon/Annual Meeting

CNYAMT held its annual Luncheon/Annual Meeting on June 5, 2013 at the Pebble Hill Presbyterian Church. This year’s luncheon theme was a “Mexican Fiesta”.  54 people rsvp’d and 51 people attended; including members and their guests.  In addition, the Scholarship competition winners and their families were our guests for lunch.

The Luncheon/Annual Meeting was preceded at 10am by the “Scores for Scholars” event which gave members a chance to donate unwanted music for others to purchase. CNYAMT raised over $400.00 through the “Scores for Scholars” event. The monies from this event will go towards the music camp and merit scholarship fund.

A recital of the Scholarship Competition winners was given at 11am. The performers were:
					Patricia Albright – soprano
					Daniel Loh – piano
					Gregory Rosenthal – piano

The recital program is attached to these minutes.

Following the recital the lunch/meeting began.  Sue welcomed everyone in attendance and thanked Dana DiGennaro, Barb Irwin and Patricia Box for organizing the luncheon.  The luncheon was catered by Moe’s Southwest Grill in DeWitt.

The members in attendance introduced themselves using predetermined words on slips of paper found at each table. The creativity on the part of the members was wonderful!  
Sue spoke about CNYAMT’s activities and events over the past year. Please see the “Presidents Report” attached to these minutes for specifics.

The members voted on our new Board of Directors. Everyone nominated was elected to the Board. See the attached “Presidents Report” for the names of our new Board.

The luncheon also consisted of raffles for various gift baskets.  The baskets were donated by our members and by CNYAMT.

One of our new Board members, Philip Eisenman spoke briefly about Junior Pro Art. Please see the attached handout talking about Junior Pro Art that was handed out at the meeting.

As in past years, Sue encouraged members to become more involved in CNYAMT. We still have various positions that need to be filled.

The next Board Meeting will be held Friday, June 14th at 9:30 a.m. at Pebble Hill Presbyterian Church.

Minutes respectfully submitted by James Krehbiel, Secretary



